
Comments by Germany on the First Draft of the OS recommendation 

 
 
Thank you for your allowing Germany some leeway to submit its comments on the First Draft of the 
OS recommendation. 
  
We have used this leeway to invite key stakeholders from Germany to submit their comments to us. 
We have analysed, weighed, and decided individually about this comment and integrated them into a 
coherent version of the First Draft that you find attached. This version was agreed upon with the 
German federal government. The “Word comments” are only for explanatory use. 
  
Overall, we congratulate UNESCO for this First Draft which already is excellent in many respects. 
  
Please be informed that these comments are the official response by Germany to the consultation of 
30 September. 
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